From: Maria Villanueva <mvillanu@chipublib.org>
Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2013 11:53:35 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: Guadalajara Book Fair: Breakfast & Lunch 

 

Good afternoon, Steve, 
 
I would like to report that I was in attendance at the two events listed below during my travels to the Guadalajara International Book Fair. These events afforded me the opportunity to meet colleagues from other public libraries, including some from Illinois. We were able to share our varied expertise in the area of collecting Spanish language materials. Please let me know if there are any other details that you require. 
 
 
EVENT: Breakfast for Librarians and Publishers featuring an author appearance
HOST: Lectorum 
DATE: December 2, 2013
TIME: 8:00 AM
WHERE: Guadalajara Hilton
 
EVENT: Breakfast buffet with librarians as an introduction to the Spanish language offerings from Penguin Random House at the fair. 
HOST: Penguin Random House Grupo Editorial
DATE: December 3, 2013
TIME: 8:00 AM TO 9:30 AM
WHERE: Guadalajara Westin Hotel
 
Maria
 
Maria F. Villanueva
Chicago Public Library
